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FYI
 
From: Peter Earley  
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To: Alana Jelfs 
Subject: MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3
 

I am strongly opposed to the amended
 DA in Narrawallee for 6 extra house
 blocks at the southern end of the
 subdivision in Carinya
St. This will destroy a lovely stand of
 tall trees, which provide
shade for the council reserve strip
 along Seaspray St. The trees provide
 much needed habitat for native birds
 and wildlife, given the significant
 clear felling of forest adjacent to
  Garrads Reserve already undertaken
 in the project zone so far.  
 
There has been a pattern in recent
 years in this part of the south coast for



 developers to amend DAs after their
 initial plan is approved, to expand the
 size of their projects. 
Our environment suffers even more as
 a result. 
Our Council and the State Planning
 authorities must act to ensure these
 amendments are not rubber stamped
 despite significant objections by our
 local communities. 
 
Peter Earley

 
 




